City Manager Names Alexander Ikefuna Director of Neighborhood Development Services
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CHARLOTTESVILLE, VA - City Manager Maurice Jones is pleased to announce the appointment of
Alexander Ikefuna as the next Director of Neighborhood Development Services.

Mr. Ikefuna is the former Director of Community Development and Planning for Mobile, Alabama. Prior
to his work in Mobile, Mr. Ikefuna served as Community Development Director of Post Falls, Idaho and
Salt Lake City, Utah as well as the Community Planning Administrator for the City of Savannah,
Georgia.
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